
 

 

 

 

 

 
Freedom of Information request 
 
Date request received: 14 January 2015 
Date of response: 30 January 2015 
LSB reference: 20150114-01 
 
Request: 
 
I would request provision of the correspondence or link to the correspondence between the 

SRA and the LSB on the review and variation of the SRA’s complaint’s response policy. 

 
Response: 
 
I write in response to your email of 14 January 2015 in which you requested sight of 
correspondence between the LSB and SRA on the review and variation of the SRA’s 
approach to complaint handling. 
 
I enclose for your information correspondence from February and October/November 2014 
between Chris Kenny of the LSB, and Paul Philip of the SRA, on this subject. 
 
I hope that this has been of assistance, but if you are dissatisfied with this response to your 
request for information, you have the right to ask for an internal review or to submit a 
complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – Complaints procedure: 
http://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/can_we_help/lsb_policies_procedures/freedom_of_info
rmation/index.htm). 
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